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Lottie Line-Up 
                                  

Yolanda White – Principal  

School Office/Absence Line 586-725-7551               Lottie M. Schmidt Elementary  

 

Hello Lottie Families, 

May is moving right along.  We hope all the special ladies 

in our students lives have a fantastic Mothers Day on 

Sunday. 

Macomb County Health and Human Services will be doing 

vision screenings for grades 1,3,5 and CI this week. 

Information to come about the 4th and 5th grade farewells 

as well as the Kindergarten celebration will be coming in 

the next couple weeks. 

Sugarbush Tavern is doing a fundraiser with the Lottie 

PTO on May 13th.  

The entire staff would like to thank the PTO and the 

families for making Teacher Appreciation Week wonderful.  

We all felt appreciated and spoiled. It was a great week.              

We have quite a bit of information coming home to 

families in the next couple weeks, please look through 

those folders and backpacks.   

 

 

We encourage our families to be signed up to receive text messages from the School District 

notifying you of cancellations or other issues If you are not already signed up, you can sign up by 

following the instructions below.  Send a text message to (67587) with the words "opt in" or 

"subscribe" as the message. If you are already receiving text message from Anchor Bay School 

District no further action is required. For more information you can visit 

http://schoolmessenger.com/txtmsg/  

 

May 23rd half 

day 

May 29th Field 

Day 

May 26th No 

School 

June 9th 

kindergarten 

celebration 

June 10th 4th 

grade farewell 

June 11th 5th 

grade farewell  

½ days June 

10th,11th 

June 11th last 

day of school 
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Golden Citation 

Award Lunch with 

our SRO Officer 

Wilson 
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5th Grade Camp 
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We met so many great families at Kindergarten transition night. We can’t 

wait to see everyone in the 2025-26 school year. Welcome Lottie Labs! 
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Teacher/staff 

appreciation week was 

wonderful. 

Thank you PTO and 

Mrs. White for 

everything  


